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      July 2, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:  COPELAND PARK 
  SANITARY SEWER LINING 
           

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the Copeland Park Sanitary Sewer Lining: 
 
 

Visu-Sewer      $713,545.00 
 Pewaukee, WI 
 
 Michels Corporation     $744,619.00 
 Brownsville, WI 
 
 Granite Inliner, LLC     $937,698.00 
 Hugo, MN  
 
 Insituform Technologies    $964,723.20 
 Chesterfield, MO 
 
 
The Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the 
Copeland Park Sanitary Sewer Lining Project to Visu-Sewer in the amount  
of $713,545.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Matthew A. Gallager 
      Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 


